
 

     

         February 18, 2022 

 

Randy Marriott 

Western Basin Water Company 

5238 West 2150 North 

Ogden, UT 84404 

 

RE: Plan Approval, Western Basin Water Company Culinary Vault at 4700 W 

900 S (S21041) 

 

Dear Mr. Marriott: 
  

 
Weber Basin Water Conservancy District has reviewed the design plans, received 

Feb. 14th, 2022 and dated Oct. 15th, 2021, for the above referenced culinary vault. 
Staff has found that, at this time, the plans appear to adequately comply with the 
District's standards. On this basis, the plans are hereby approved and an approval 
copy of the plans is attached. 
 
 After the Utah Division of Drinking Water has also approved the plans, please 
contact Casey Potter of our staff to schedule a preconstruction meeting. Please note 
that all submittals must be reviewed and approved by the District prior to the start of 
construction. The District will then provide culinary water to the vault provided all 
applicable District Specifications that are attached with this letter are followed 
during construction. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact Casey Potter at our office: (801) 771-
1677. 

 
 
                                                                      Sincerely, 
  
  
  
                                                                      Brad D. Nelson, P.E. 
                                                                      Assistant General Manager/CTO 
  
  
BDN/CP/SE 
Enclosures 
Approved Plans 
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